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Dear Sir / Madam,
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_Licensing

Objection to the off-licence

Melanie

{ would likely to formerly object to this premises being given a licence to sell alcohol. There is, unfortunately already
an very big problem on this back road with drug addict an dealer's using it die to it being very dimly lit an less
frequent police patrols than other main roads in Manor Park. Due to these types of people using the area there are a
high number of break ins an undesirables always lurking around the area an towards the end of the road where the
alleyway starts. If you allow alcohol to be sold then it will only exacerbate the situation an then we will have
alcoholics hanging around the off licence an doing what alcoholics an typically the homeless people do...causing a
nuisance. This is a family orientated area but due to neglect by Slough police an council it is turning into a loitering
ground for both drug dealers an addicts an becoming worse each year. Therefore | implore you to not grant this
premises any licence to sell alcohol so we can at least not make things worse.
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